Welcome to CSI Northern Virginia Chapter (CSI NoVA)



Dear Members and Prospective Members, on behalf of our Board of Directors and Committee Chairs I would like to extend our warmest welcome to all of our members and their families. We remain committed to nurturing an environment where various groups within the construction industry can join and share knowledge. We will also continue to bring you the best technical programs possible tailored to your interests and enjoyment. We encourage all of our Chapter members, to contribute and actively participate. Your input and participation make the difference in our Chapter's growth.

As we embark in the 2015-2016 year, the Board and Committee Chairs are energized and focused on moving the Chapter forward. We should be very proud of our past work and accomplishments and for the continuous support of our volunteers that have dedicated their energy and enthusiasm for the growth and success of the Chapter. We look forward to serving you throughout the coming year and listening to any comments and suggestions you may have for improving our Chapter.

We meet the second Wednesday of each month September through June at the Marriott Dulles Airport and we would love to see you so please come and join us. The true value of CSI participation, which is the essence of the membership experience, is the development of enduring personal and professional relationships across the full spectrum of the building process within our construction communities. Nowhere does this happen more than at the local CSI chapter level.

Our newsletter "NoVA SPEC" is very informative and one way we can promptly share and communicate from the Board electronically to our membership to announce events and programs in a timely manner. We encourage you to read our monthly newsletter and provide any appropriate feedback.

Please feel free to contact me for any reason at oakj@pbworld.com I am happy to hear from you and will respond as fast as I can. So help us make the 2015-2016 year a great one with membership growth, increased participation, continued education, lasting friendships, and a whole lot of fun!

Regards,

Jesse C. Oak, Jr. AIA, CSI, NCARB, LEED AP BD+C

President, Construction Specification Institute (CSI) NoVA Chapter